TOWN OF EATON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03832 EVANS MEMORIAL BUILDING BOARD OF SELECTMEN

August 15, 2025

A duly-noticed Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen took place on Friday, August 15, 2025 at the Snowville Cemetery. Present were Greg Grinnell, Dick Fortin and John Schmerfeld. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 am.

The Selectmen ribboned the four-corners, as found, of a cemetery plot in the old section of the Cemetery. The Board will further discuss this plot at their next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard Fortin

Richard Fortin